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CTW "The Blood Will Never Lose Its Power" Choir 

Welcome Michael Ingram 

Baby Dedication Donna Bryant 

Worship "Sweet Sweet Spirit" 
"Surely The Presence" 

Offertory Prayer 

Special "Holy Ground" Rhonda Ledbetter 
& Choir 

Message Michael Ingram 
Growing Spiritually Together 

Philippians 1:1-11 

Invitation "Holy Holy Holy" 

Decisions Michael Ingram 

Announcements 

Closing Prayer Glen Frachiseur 
( 



, .. July 22nd-July 29th I 
Sunday, July 22nd 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 
Baby Dedication 
Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
NO EVENING SERVICE 

Tuesday, July 24th 
Sr. Adult Choir 9:30 a.m. 
Cherokee Village & Lunch 
Student Life Kids Camp, Tues-Fri 

Wednesday, July 25th 
Bible Study after Meeting. 
Children & Youth 6:00 p.m. 
Choir 

Sunday, July 29th 
Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 
Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
No Evening Service 

Date for voting on nominees for Moderator, 
Trustee, and Personnel will be announced at a 
later time. 

I SUNDAY, July 22nd I 
Babies: Valene & Brandon Harvey 
Toddlers 1: Liz & Chad Harper 
2's & 3's: Josh & Savannah Martin 
4 yr. old: Debbie Cardwell & Kaye Hansmann 
5 yr. old: Boyd & Ashley Howard 
Security: Randy Smith & Randy Goss 
Children's Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

I SUNDAY, July 29th l 
Babies: 
Toddlers 1: Felicia & Mike Steward 
2's & 3's: Diane Bates & Jane Pentecost 
4 yr. old: Holly & Jeff Williams 
5 yr. old: Cissy Harper & Emma Grace Todd 
Security: Randy Harper & Jerry Dempsey 
Children's Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

Birthdays 

July 23rd 
Joseph Jones 

July 24th 
Rachel Ballew 

July 25th 
Gene Williams 

Addilyn Witmore 
July 26th 
Sam Allen 
Gary Luker 
Dustin Ray 
Ava Parmer 
July 27th 

Ryan Bauer 
Molly Clemons 
Jacob Proctor 

July 28th 
Stephen Ingram 
Nicholas Reedy 
Dustin Morrow 

July 29th 
Malijah Johnson 

ATTENTION!!! 
ALL TEACHERS 

August 5th you will 
start picking up 

your Sunday School 
Roll before you go · 

into class. 
Adult Classes in 

Fellowship Hall & 
North Wing will 

pick up your roll as 
you come in by the 
Welcome Center. 

Youth & Preschool 
will pick up their 

roll as you come in 
Preschool Hall. 

I Thank You & Prayer Request;- , 

I cannot thank your church family 
enough for all of the cards, love & 
prayers. It has overwhelmed me to 
tears at times. I have a very long 
recovery ahead of me and am facing 
another back surgery as soon as I'm a 
little stronger. I know that God and 
faith in His plan will get through this. 

God Bless each of you, 
Beverly Creel 

It might have been a card, call or 
text. It might have been food or a 
visit just to help pass the time. 
It might have been words of 
encouragement or a prayer for 
healing. For these things we give 
you our heartfelt thanks. We are so 
blessed with good friends and a 
loving Church family. 

Thank you, 
Sammy & Shirley 

OMAR ALVARADO & FAMILY 

If you would like to donate a gift 
card (Visa, Walmart, Target, etc.) 
to Pastor Omar Alvarado and his 
Family, you can give it to Scott 
Maddox or bring it to the Church 
Office during normal business 
hours. 

Thank you 

REVIVAL 

Dailey Street Baptist Church 
August 20-23, 6:00 p.m. nightly 
Rev. Thomas Ward, Evangelist 

Pastor of Pleasant Arbor Bap. Church 
Music by Leon Bradley 

All are Welcome!! 

I.Notices-· I 
SHOCCO~ ... 

SPRINGS(---./> .,.,,.,..._.,,..---
Talladega. Alabama 

SAVE THE DATE!!! 
The Summit: For Church Leaders 

August 3-4, 2018 
Shocco Springs Baptist 

Conference Center, Talladega 

If you have ever been to The 
Summit at Shocco Springs, you 
know what it's all about and 
hopefully, you are planning to 
return in 2018. However, if you 
are new to this training, you may 
want a definition of "Summit". 
The Office of Sunday School & 
Discipleship likes this simple two 
word synonym: "high point". We 
hope for these two days of training 
to be the high point of your 
summer in your preparation for 
leadership positions in your 
church, with training for leaders 
in all age groups of Sunday School 
and Discipleship and many other 
Ministries. In addition to all the 
training and opportunities for 
networking with others who share 
your ministry interests, there will 
be a time of worship on Friday 
evening. 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Bro. Michael Ingram. 



THE UNIFIED LOCAL CHURCH 
GROWING SPIRITUALLY TOGETHER 

Philippians 1:1-11 

"Believers are never told to become one; we already are one 
and are expected to act like it" Joni Erickson Tada 

Growing in Grace and Peace 

Growing in Partnership and Commitment 

Growing in Prayer and Love 

MONDAY MORNING MOMENT: 

I will commit to partner with at least one other person to 
pray for the spiritual unity of Piedmont FBC. 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 

Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Donna Bryant, Children's Director 

Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 




